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Randy E. Hayman, Water Commissioner


	



September 16, 2022


Dear Water Department Customer, 

I’m writing to provide you an update on the road closure at 25th and Tasker Streets. Starting the week of September 19th, Carusone Construction will mobilize and begin replacing the water main and sewer along Tasker Street from 25th to 26th Streets. This work is expected to last approximately 3 months, and will require the roadway to stay closed during this time. 

A construction letter from PWD will also be mailed out shortly, and you will receive that with some additional information regarding work hours, trash collection and contact information for the inspector who will be assigned to this project. 

Last month, PWD held a community meeting, and we committed to hosting a virtual meeting once a month until this work is complete, and we look forward to you joining us at our next meeting on September 29th, at 6:30 PM. The flyer you received has the information you will need to join this meeting. Please attend if you have any questions or concerns you would like to bring to our attention, and we will do our best to address any of the issues you bring to our attention.  

You may always reach me via email as well should you not be able to attend the meeting, or if you have any questions you’d like addressed before we meet. I can be reached at John.DiGiulio@phila.gov.

PWD appreciates your patience and understanding while we work to make sure the infrastructure on your block is replaced and functioning properly. 

Sincerely, 




John DiGiulio
Community Relations Manager
Philadelphia Water Department
John.DiGiulio@phila.gov
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